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Reader enjoyed show

	

Dear Editor:

I attended a performance at Mayfield Secondary School on Dec. 5th with others from the Caledon Seniors Centre, along with many

other local senior groups.  Once again, the students and staff outdid themselves with the excellent drama, singing, dancing, and

orchestral performances.  The theatre venue at the Mayfield Secondary School is top notch with seating for a few hundred patrons. 

It was fun being entertained by the talented students and after the performance we were treated to a luncheon in the Cafeteria.  Many

thanks to Bolton's Garden Foods and Lindt chocolates for their contributions to the luncheon.  

I believe this presentation has been going on for a few years now, and is it indeed, a great Christmas present to the community.   We

look forward to it every December and enjoy being in the school and intermingling with the student body.  Thank you,

Sandy Forester

Bolton
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